
From: Debbie Desrocher <debbie.desrocher@icloud.com>  
Sent: 2022/05/17 12:53 PM 
To: cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca.; Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application to Amend Official Plan an Zoning By Law 

  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  

I would like it to be noted that I definitely am not in agreement with the application to amend the 

Official Plan an Zoning By law for 227 Vodden Street.  I have lived in the area for the past 33 

years. Also before that I lived in my parents home on Gable Drive before I married.  I feel I 

know the area well and can safely say that dropping 2551 new residential units in this area will 

overwhelm the area.  We do not have the infrastructure to accommodate all the people that will 

move into these buildings.  

  

It is already very difficult to get around the area as we have lost one lane on Vodden Street 

which is now for bicycles only.  The police are being called to the area numerous times because 

of the things going on with the new geared to income building at Hansen Road and Queen Street. 

  

It is my hope that this amendment will not pass. I do believe that there is room for change in the 

area. Just not this one, maybe work on the gridlock first. 

  

Sent from my iPad   

  

Debbie 
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